
 People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 
*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 

 

February 27, 2022 
 

 
 
 

Opening Hymn - #644 Around the Corner 
Hymn - #651 We’ve a Story to Tell to the Nations  
Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn - #653 Lord, Here Am I 
Special Music  
Message................Pastor Kent Ramler 
Benediction 
 
 

    
Today 2/27           12:30 pm College & Career Ledo’s Pizza 
 5:00 pm Adult Choir Practice 
  6:00 pm Evening Service  
Tues 3/1 4:00 pm Spring sports practices begin 
Wed 3/2               12:30 pm         Grandma Friends Bible Study  
                              7:00 pm AWANA, Youth Group &  
  Prayer Meeting 
Fri 3/4                   7:00 pm         Final Grand Prix car weigh-in    
Sat 3/5 9:00 am AWANA Grand Prix FCA gym 
 5:30 pm         Adult Volleyball FCA gym 
                       
  
 
Sun 3/6  Will Esayenko–SS, am & pm 
                              6:00 pm  Communion 
Sat 3/12  8:00 am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
  1:00 pm  Ladies Meal Prep 
Sun 3/13                                       Time Change Sunday 
   Nick Stoll -SS, am & pm 
                              5:00 pm          Trustees’ meeting 
Tues 3/15 4:00 pm  FCA Open House 
 7:00 pm  Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 
   meeting 
   Deacons’ Meeting 
Sat 3/19                 8:00 am          Church Workday 

Announcements 

College & Career Activity: The College & Career group will meet 
today after the morning service at 12:30 pm at Ledo’s Pizza.  
Address: 1293 Riverbend Way, Frederick, MD 21701.  Pay your 
own way.  See Jonny Rebert for any questions.   
 
Grandma Friends Bible Study: The next Bible study will meet this 
Wednesday, March 2, 12:30 pm.  This is a change from the normal 
meeting day.  See Bonnie Huffman with any questions. 
 
AWANA Grand Prix: All clubbers are welcome to participate in 
the AWANA Grand Prix to be held in the FCA gym this Saturday, 
March 5, 9 am – 1 pm. The next car check-ins are during 
Wednesday’s club this week and one last check-in  on Friday, March 
4, 7-8 pm in the FCA gym.  Contact Alan Ashley with any questions. 
 
Meal Prep for Hospitality Committee - Volunteers and 
Donations Needed: Please see the signup sheet in the foyer for 
details including the list of items needed.  Ladies of all ages are 
invited to the church kitchen on March 12 from 1-5 pm to help 
prepare these meals.  Please see Nicole Pryor with questions 
 
Time Change Sunday: Daylight Saving Time starts in 2 weeks on 
Sunday, March 13.  Please remember to set your clocks ahead 1 hour 
the night before. 
 
FCA Open Houses: Considering Christian Education?  FCA will 
host an Open House on March 15 and April 12 from 4- 6 pm for 
prospective families who would consider starting in Fall, 2022.  
Invite family and friends to this informative evening.  Tours will be 
hosted.  Please see David Lavoie with any questions. 
 
Ladies' Bible Study: The next morning Ladies' Bible Study, (with 
nursery) will be Thursday, March 17th , 9-11 am.  The next evening 
Ladies’ Bible Study, will be Tuesday, March 22nd, 7-9pm.  
 
Happy Birthday                                
Feb 28 Treyton Black                                
Mar  3 Joseph Koffman 
Mar  3 Evan Runkles 
Mar  3 Andrew Lea-Wilson 
Mar  6 Frank Bennici 
Mar  7 Amanda Trietley 
Mar  8 Wayne Gaver 
 

 February 27 March 6 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 
Elementary –  
D. Corselius 

J & A Rebert TBD 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B. Cindy B. 
Toddlers - C. Black Laura M. Pearl A. 
NURSERY* 
Sunday School Cairna M. Tammie W. 
Morning Worship Sara G. 

Olivia L-W. 
Tammie W. 
Hilary Y. 

Evening Service Jill B. 
Becky B.** 

Hilary Y. 
Pearl A.** 

Wednesday Tammie W. 
Bonnie H. 

Tammie W. 
Sara G. 

* Coordinator - Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 
 

Missionary of the Week  
Roger and Mary Bergman–Spain — I had a very good 
outing with the guys last weekend. Do keep praying for 
Eustaquio and these other young men to come to Christ. We 
appreciate your prayers for Menchi. She is home and improving. 
While discussing a recent family death with Karmen, she again 
stated that those who have faith in God (like us, according to 
Karmen) have such a great advantage in dealing with life’s hard 
blows. Please keep praying for both Karmen and Menchi also to 
come to Christ. On Sunday, David, brother of Luz, from 
Honduras, attended.  Luz told us that he is a professing believer, 
but that he has been away from the Lord. Another visitor, a young 
lady named Nicole also arrived from Honduras last week. She is 
needing work. We do not yet know anything about her spiritual 
condition.  Pray with us for God to provide for and to guide these 
visitors. 
  
 
 
 

 This Week  Year-To-Date 
Tithes & Offerings Giving    $   10,356.00 $   291,386.17 
Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs     $      7,416.35 $   252,155.77 
Faith Promise Giving       $        900.00 $     24,391.00 
Faith Promise Budget Needs    $        653.85 $     22,230.77 
 

 
 
 
 

Sunday School     81  Sunday Morning   117 
Sunday Evening      53          

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for Feb 20, 2022 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

Stewardship Report for Feb 20, 2022 
Special Coming Events 
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